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TAFE New England Institute 

Finance group review 
 

15 December 2016 

Your union is seeking the direct 
feedback of all members affected by the 
TAFE NSW Finance Group Review. We 
are conducting meetings with members 
in each Institute in order to address as 
many concerns as possible as soon as 
possible. 

We are planning on holding a one-hour 
teleconference on Friday 16 December 
from 2pm for all affected members in 
New England Institute of TAFE to 
discuss their concerns with us. This 
meeting can be held in work time. 

Details of the teleconference are: 

Friday 16 December 

2pm-3pm 

To join the conference 

Dial: toll-free: 1800904677 

Enter this access code: 
0122780 

We look forward to hearing from you 
about the review and how it affects you. 

The PSA (CPSU) will be working 
directly with TAFE NSW in response to 
feedback received from members and 
will also provide a summary of all 
feedback to TAFE by 20 December 2016. 

CPSU members are asked to please 
provide a copy of any feedback 
provided to TAFE to Phoebe Dangerfield 
at pdangerfield@psa.asn.au. 

As we work our way through the 
coming restructures, it is important that 
you have a say and your voice is heard. 
You can support the work of the PSA 
(CPSU) and your local delegates by 
asking your colleagues to JOIN the 
CPSU. 

Please forward this to your colleagues so 
that they know what their rights are, and 
encourage them to JOIN the CPSU. 
(https://membership.psa.asn.au/Register/HowMuc

hPay) 
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